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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that this continues to find you all safe and well.  
 

Today is a Bank Holiday to celebrate Victory in 
Europe Day, or VE Day, which marks the 75th 
anniversary of the end of World War 2 in Europe. 
Despite the current situation it has been good to 
come to school each day and see the various flags 
that are displayed around our communities as we 
join with others to commemorate the occasion. 
 
There have been some activities connected with VE Day for those children who 
have been in school. Had we all been here this week we would done a lot more but 
I hope you have been able to enjoy the Bank Holiday. 

 
Booking Child-Care at School  
We remain open to provide care for those children of critical Key Workers and those who are vulnerable, having had 
between 17 and 32 children in school each day this week. We appreciate that parents may need to work but you 
should only send your child to school if your work is critical to the Covid-19 response and there is nobody else at 
home who can look after them. The safest place for the children is at home if at all possible. I would like to thank all 
the staff who have been able to support the children and I also know that there are many staff who are having to 
stay home as well – we continue to wish them all the best. Please can we ask that all bookings are made through our 
online booking system https://bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  as this enables us to plan the staff rota 
and will ensure that we have the right support in place. Parents of children in Brambles will need to email 
closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk   to book a place. 
 
Home Learning 
Parent logins for access to the Starz learning platform can be requested by emailing 
starzlogin@brampton.cambs.sch.uk. This will enable you to see a range of information, 
including any homework projects that have been set. 
 
Teachers have been making contact with families this week and although we know how challenging it is for everyone 
at this time it has been good to hear about the things that you have been up to. The Governors met this week 
(virtually) and they have been updated on a regular basis about what is happening in school. The constant 
speculation about schools re-opening is not helpful but hopefully we will have more idea after this weekend and we 
will write to you as soon as we can with any information. We are here to support you so please remember you can 
contact us on closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk. We hope you like the staff photo! 
 
Thank you for all the supportive comments that are sent in – they are much appreciated and are shared with staff. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 

 
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher 
Brampton Village Primary School  
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